
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11 November 2010 
 
Dear Designated Authorities 
 
DEVELOPMENTAL GRANT APPLICATIONS 

 
This serves to inform you that 25 November 2010 will be the last date for submission of 
Developmental Grant applications. 
 
We will resume with our Assessment Panel meetings in February 2011. Once again, we 
would like to remind you that applications should be endorsed (signed with the 
institution’s stamp) by the authorised Research Officer. Failure to adhere to this 
requirement will disqualify your submissions.  
 
We highly appreciate your participation in the NRF/KFD applications processes.  
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Lebusa Monyooe  
National Research Foundation  
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